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May 2, 2011

Dear Jeremy,

On behalf of the students and faculty in the Department of Architecture at the American University of 
Sharjah, I would like to express our sincere appreciation for your participation in DesignWeek 2011. 

Our Department thrives on interaction with the leaders in our discipline and we recognize the generous 
commitment of time, effort and expertise you have provided to our program.  I have heard very positive 
reviews from our students regarding both your workshop and your lecture.  Clearly, we all  benefited from 
your presence and participation. 

In addition, the faculty have been particularly glowing in their review of our ʻfaculty roundtable discussionʼ.
Your insight into the role of research, outreach and peer review was timely as we work to establish 
and/or refine evaluation criteria and mentorship.  Further, our digital fabrication faculty are convinced that 
your visit saved them, and the College, months of work and struggle our new CNC equipment.  Your 
expertise proved invaluable.  

I hope you had a pleasant journey home and have recovered from your journey-induced jet lag. 

I look forward to our next visit.  Until then, thank you again for your contribution to DesignWeek 2011.

Best,

Michael 

Michael Hughes

Head | Department of Architecture
Associate Professor | Architecture
American University of Sharjah
United Arab Emirates

mhughes@aus.edu

office   +971 6 515 2820
mobile +971 56 784 7297
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